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Virtual Presentation of Letter of Credence by the
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary
of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

His Excellency, Mr Sultan bin Abdullah Al Angari, Ambassador
Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia has, on
22 September 2020 presented his letter of credence as well as the letter of
recall of his predecessor, His Excellency, Mr Ghorm bin Said bin Ghorm Al
Malhan, virtually, to His Excellency Mr Prithvirajsing Roopun, G.C.S.K.,

President of the Republic of Mauritius.
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